
Dear Students 

Greetings from Dean Examination 

I hope you all are doing well.  

Examination branch is taking utmost care in conducting the examination but still there can be some 

problem with the question papers. 

 

You may please note that papers are set by the paper setters and sometimes there can be a mistake and 

we may have to change the question paper. In such cases we give extra time to the students, you may 

note that in such cases both the question/answer scripts will be evaluated. 

So don't be panic in such cases, which ever questions paper is attempted, same will be evaluated 

(remember you don't need to attempt both the papers). 

I wish you all the best with your examination. 

 

Sincerely 

Prof DS RAWAT 

Dean Examination 


